
Adendum notes for Crystaljack Mining M-1993-030, submitted April 2018 for 2017 mining season. 

All dig sites were reclaimed as of 2014. All dig sites have 80 percent or greater growth. 

Some portions of roads have been reclaimed; however, disturbances listed in this report do not include roads. They 
are covered under a separate Forest Service bond. 

9 June 2016 both USFS and Colorado Division of Mining Reclamation and Safety inspected Crystaljack sites and 
concluded reclamation had been achieved for these sites. 

Hand prospecting and claim visits continues on all of Crystaljack sites. 

The claims under this mining permit and Forest Service plan of operations currently consist of Qui-Buc No. 1, No. 
4, No. 5, No. 6, and No. 7. Additional claims are the Ute and the Two Point for a total of 7 unpatented mining 
claims. 

A new plan of operations was submitted in September of 2017, has gone through adequacy review, and subsequent 
revisions were submitted in March of 2018. This plan is pending approval. No mechanized work will occur until 
approved. 

Three sites remain permitted under this Mining Permit and Forest Service Operations plan. They have been pending 
since last inspected and were re-bonded in 2013 


